

St John's Catholic Primary School



Newsletter: Monday 8th March 2021 Next newsletter: Monday 15th March 2021





We look forward to having all of the children back at school this week. Well done for the support you have given your children with home learning. It has been good to see the work and photographs you have sent to the teachers.



The School's Risk Assessment is on the school website for your information.





School Gate – Be safe! Keep others safe! Mask! Space!







Thank you to those of you following guidance from Public Health asking parents to use facial coverings when dropping children off at school in the morning and also at the end of the day.

It is very important to continue to play your part to follow this guidance alongside social distancing to keep our school safe. Please take these simple steps in the morning and at the end of the day.









Lockdown rules in England from 8th March

Stay home, only leave for education, work, essential shopping, exercise or medical appointments.

No household mixing indoors or outdoors.

Please continue to follow the government guidance.



After School Club

Please note that After School Club currently finishes at 5pm.

Term Dates 2021-2022

Southwark have recently published their term dates.

Once our school term dates have been agreed by the governors they will be published in the newsletter and on the website.



Message to parents who drive.

A parent has contacted us following an incident locally on her way back from dropping her child at school

This is a reminder to lock your car doors as soon as you drive off, as a precaution.



Uniform orders

Uniform is available via the ParentMail App.

Please note that orders will only be processed on Wednesdays and items will be sent home with your child. You do not need to come to the School Office to collect.

Home Learning in Year 3,4,5

Please ensure you are using the Learning Grid this week to support your child with the return to school on Friday.

The link is here.